
Moments of the Month - June

Hello!
Welcome back to ‘Moments of the Month’ - a monthly review of all the 
exciting things we’ve been up to in school.
Each class teacher has put together a slide to let you know about all of the 
lovely learning experiences your children have enjoyed over the past four 
weeks, so click on through and enjoy.
Don’t forget to click all the way to the final slide where you’ll also find the 
names in our achievement book and the house point results this week
Have a lovely weekend and we’ll see you all on Monday!
The Staff of Hartsbourne :-)



During our Superhero topic, we read the 
story ‘Superworm’ by Julia Donaldson. 

We made our own Superworms and 
hunted for worms in the nature reserve.

Reception

During Jubilee Week we 
made crowns, decorated 

a pretend celebration 
cake, and baked our 

own scones which we 
ate with jam!

On very warm days, we’ve 
enjoyed paddling our feet to 

keep cool



Year 1

Ruislip 
Lido!

Enjoying 
our mud 
kitchen!

PE with a 
paralympian!

Brilliant 
auditions



Reveley 
Lodge

Paper Weaving and portraits! Skipping WorkshopYear 2



Singing YMCA for Take One Decade Week! Dissecting flowers in Science!

Year 3 

Hapa Zome in Forest School!

Staying active, keeping healthy and being put through our paces as part of a fantastic Sports Week!



Year 
4

We went with the flow 
when making a river!

Using protractors 
to 
measure angles.

Taking our learning 
to the outdoors in 
our forest school 
sessions.



Year 5 looking at ancient artifacts at the British Museum 



Y E A R    6

This month we have been preparing our end of 
year production, Robin and the Sherwood 

Hoodies! Year 6 also took a trip into London via 
the tube. 

“It was a wonderful day and great 
opportunity to travel on the 
thames and Jubilee line, can we do 
it again!” Cooper.  



1st July 2022– Sapphire – working collaboratively, listening to          
others and accepting challenges or changes to our ideas.

Year 2 – Jesse  was a great partner in maths this week and Bella has 
worked collaboratively whilst supporting her peers with her computing 
knowledge. Year 3 – Louie always enjoys the chance to work collaboratively with his 
peers and Natalia shows great listening skills as part of a learning group. 
Year 4 – Dakota takes care to listen to others and works well as a part of a 
group, whilst Jacob collaborates well as part of his learning group.  
Year 5 – Olly always collaborates well and Gracie has really worked hard at 
increasing her listening skills. 
Year 6 – Cooper has worked collaboratively this week on his performance 
for the year 6 production accepting new challenges on the way. Muhib has 
taken on his new challenge in the play and adapted brilliantly.  

Year 1 – Casey always listens to the ideas of his peers politely and Ailani is 
able to take on and discuss the ideas of others. 



This week, Clive the Carrot is awarded to…

   Year 2!
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Housepoints – 1st July 2022

Fallow wins!


